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I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 18 September 2005.

The Maori Trustee believes the process undertaken on their part was correct and is not
aware of the concerns raised by Mr Jim Campbell.

Matters raised by the Proprietors of Mangatu Blocks by letter dated 12 September
2005 and your concerns can be discussed further at the meeting to be held on the
28 October 2005.

Naku noa, na
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